Bodwell, E. V. June 26, 1902

E. V. Bodwell to J. J. Hill.

Wilson, from Tacoma has been '"looking over
the ferry scheme" on behalf of Sidney Love
& Co. of Chicago. Has informed Wilson that
he will have no part in the undertaking
without consulting Hill.
The ferry steamer can be built in Victoria
at a cost of $100,000 to $120,000. Encloses

blue print of plan and copy of specifications

General correspondencs Yy date.



